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March 3,2021

Dear All Members in Uji Campus
Novel Coronavirus Protection Headquarters, Uji Campus
SHIOTANI Masato

Japanese Government decided to lift the state of emergency in Kyoto, Osaka, Hyogo, imposed
over the spread of Covid-19, ahead of schedule on February 28. As you know that Kyoto
University has reduced its level of activity restriction from Level 2(-) to Level 1 in all three
categories since March 1 accordingly. In Kanto region (eastern Japan including Tokyo Area),
however, the emergency declaration is still maintained as of March 1 and we must remain cautious
against Covid -19, in view of the current situation over Japan.

We well understand that many of you are looking forward to a new life in April, with your
Master’s or Doctoral thesis hearing and presentation of graduation research duly done. Also many
laboratories will receive new students, researchers and staff after April.

The season is just around the corner when we have a lot of chances to meet people or even have a
close contact with people at social gatherings and parties at the change of the fiscal year.

Again we would like to request all of you to exercise self-restraint and encourage to continue
paying utmost attention to avoid infection.
Please refer to the information below, provided by Japanese Government.

We appreciate your kind attention and cooperation.

https://www.kantei.2o.jp/jp/content/000063488.pdf



https://www.kantei.go.jp/jp/content/000063488.pdf

